
That is pretty much all of us, right?!

Vet Nurse Awareness Week will be held from the 7th to 13th October 
this year and is a week for you to celebrate your collective amazingness 
and showcase your superhero powers!

NZVNA and Hill’s NZ Vet Nurse of the Year 2024 will be crowned on 
the 11th of October, but to be able to crown our winner we need YOUR 
nominations! We want you to nominate who you believe would be a 
worthy winner of the title of NZVNA and Hill’s Vet Nurse of the Year 2024.

There are so many amazing people worthy of this title and we think they 
deserve a bit of recognition.

Proudly sponsored by  
Hill’s Pet Nutrition

For any queries about this award please email Ellie at ellie@nzvna.org.nz

#VNOTY24  
#VNAW24

Use this QR code to find the 
nomination form


